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MEDIA RELEASE 

RACING AUSTRALIA BOARD MEETING 
 

The Board of Racing Australia this week reaffirmed the ban on the use of anabolic 
steroids across the Thoroughbred industry. 
 
Given the advances in detection and testing technology, the Board agreed to seek 
urgent, expert advice to assist in a review of the Australian Rules of Racing to 
ensure all substances posing threats to the integrity of racing are identified and 
covered. 
 
The Board believes the outcome of this review will lead to the recent NSW Local 
Rule becoming redundant. 
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For further information:  Barry O’Farrell, Chief Executive Officer, Racing Australia 
    (02) 8072 1900 
   
 


